
 

Dear Member, 

You should have received an email from centralmembershipsystem@floridaea.org.   This will allow you 

to continue your DTU membership by converting over to eDues.  If you don’t see it in your inbox, please 

check your junk/trash.  We know some of you have already converted over or are in the process of 

converting to the new system.  We appreciate your responsiveness in finishing this important task. 

As most of you are aware, we no longer will be able to do direct deductions from your paycheck come 

July 1, 2023.   Please take the time this weekend to enroll so we can ensure you can still enjoy the 

benefits of belonging to DTU.  We want to get everyone converted over to the new system before the 

end of the school year.   

We hope each of you are having a great weekend but would ask that you open the email referenced 

above and get set up with eDues. 

If you have questions, concerns or need assistance signing up, please contact our eDues manager, 

Karen.Jones@floridaea.org. 

-Team DTU- 
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